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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

August 12, 2019

Dr. Scott Ralls

President

Wake Technical Community College
9101 Fayetteville Road

Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Ralls:

Thank you for submitting the following substantive change:

Substantive change:
Not Elsewhere Categorized
Submission date:
5/16/2019
Implementation date:
8/1/2019
Case ID:
SC006022

In your letter dated May 16, 2019, requesting closure of the Diploma program in Pharmacy Technology,
the letter and enclosures appear to indicate that a new name has been given to the Introduction to Law
Enforcement Certificate. The name of the new certificate program is Introduction to Criminal Justice
which is not a significant departure requiring notification or approval.

If, indeed, the Introduction to Law Enforcement Certificate is being closed and a new Introduction to
Criminal Justice Certificate is being created (significant new curriculum courses), please submit a
notification to close the Introduction to Law Enforcement Certificate and a prospectus for approval of the
Introduction to Criminal Justice Certificate program.

We acknowledge the information.

Should you need assistance, please contact Dr. Larry L. Earvin at 404-679-4501 or via email at
learvin@sacscoc.org.

Please include the Case ID number above in all submissions or correspondence about this substantive
change.

W. Sightler, Ph.D,
Director of Substantive Chdhge
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ok Dr. John B. Boone, Dean of Institutional Effectiveness, Accreditation, and Research
Dr. Larry L. Earvin

Case ID: SC006022
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